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Welcome to May’s Newsletter! 

Well, we have continued to welcome relatives to the 

home. A number of various visits have taken place such as 

face to face visits, pod visits and window visits. We would 

like to thank our relatives to adhering to government 

guidelines during these visits. 

Our residents have continued to enjoy one to one 

activities and group activities. There have also been 

several birthday celebrations this month. 

We were also able to finally welcome our resident 

hairdresser Rachel back to the home. 



We started the month celebrating Easter, the residents 

helped to make their Easter Bonnets, they enjoyed some 

yummy eggs and a buffet tea. 

 

 



Antonina enjoyed celebrating her birthday with the 

residents and staff and the Chef came up with yet another 

masterpiece. 

 

Antonina’s birthday was followed by Alex’s 

Birthday. Alex enjoyed a visit from his family 

before he was presented with his cake. 

 



Our budding artists have been busy this month with their 

masterpieces. And Stephen has enjoyed a game of chess 

or two. 

 

 



We had great fun celebrating the Queens’s Birthday with 

our very own Kings and Queens 😊 

 

 



How wonderful do our ladies look after finally having their 

hair done by our Resident Hairdresser Rachel. 

 

 



And finally, our residents seem to love these big purple 

balls, they have provided a great source of entertainment 

😊 

 

Once again, we would like to thank our relatives for the 

support, they have given us in adhering to the visiting 

guidelines, we look forward to seeing much more of you 

over the coming months. 

 

 


